
 

SUPPLEMENTAL EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 2015-16 
 

2015-16 SES information - Free Tutoring for eligible students 
Supplemental Educational Services (SES) provided at no cost to you! 
Federally funded services are being offered to the following elementary schools:  
 
    Sacajawea Elementary and Jefferson Elementary  
 
What are Supplemental Educational Services? 
Supplemental Educational Services provide academic enrichment in reading, language arts or math 
outside the school day – that is, before or after school, on weekends, or during breaks at no cost to 
families. The SES sessions are high quality, research-based, and specifically designed to increase the 
academic achievement of eligible students. 
If sufficient funds are not available to serve all students who are eligible, the Richland School District 
must give priority to the lowest-achieving eligible students. 
 
Who is eligible? 
Students from Sacajawea and Jefferson Elementary Schools who qualify for free or 
reduced-price lunch are eligible to apply for tutoring for the 2015-16 school year. 
 
How do I apply? 
To sign your child up for supplemental education services, you may complete paperwork during one of 
the open enrollment windows (dates below).  An enrollment form is attached and enrollment forms are 
also available at your school during the open enrollment window dates. 
 
Who provides the tutoring? 
Families choose the vendor they want to provide tutoring for their student. A list of local providers is 
attached.  The list is also available on the Richland School District Website.  For a statewide SES 
Providers list as well as more information about each provider please go to:  
http://www.k12.wa.us/TitleI/SES.aspx 
 
If transportation to the tutoring site is required, it is the parents’ responsibility. 
 
Applications for SES 2015-16 will be accepted: 
October 2- October 16, 2015    
November 2- November 16, 2015  This window will open only if there is available space after the first window. 
Tutoring will begin the week of January 25th, 2016 and will be completed by March 18th, 2016. 
 
If you choose free tutoring for your child please remember that participation is required.  If your child 

does not attend the assigned tutoring sessions, you will give up his/her eligibility and tutoring services 

will be offered to another interested family. 

What if I need more information? 
Contact Beth Harrington at 509-967-6061 or email beth.harrington@rsd.edu 

You may also use the following website to get more information from OSPI. 
http://www.k12.wa.us/TitleI/SES.aspx 
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